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Hockey East Announces Schedule Update

WAKEFIELD, Mass. - The Hockey East Association announced today that the men’s series between Massachusetts 
and Maine scheduled for this weekend will be postponed to a later date.

“Hockey East has built a schedule optimized for flexibility during this unique season in 2020-21 for a variety of rea-
sons,” said Hockey East Commissioner Steve Metcalf. “We are happy to report that the Maine men’s players are 
healthy and we look forward to their debut next weekend at UConn.”

The women’s series between Holy Cross and Maine will go on as scheduled.

Hockey East also announced the following schedule updates for the 2020-21 season:

Friday, November 20
UConn at Massachusetts - 6pm

Saturday, November 21
Massachusetts at UConn - 4pm
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